
1

Reinhart, David

From: Zack Kadlec <zkadlec16@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2022 9:29 AM

To: Reinhart, David

Subject: Re: Snow Removal

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

David,   

My address is 2438 Prospect St. The reason for appeal is life circumstances and I was mischarged. My invoice number 
00025372.  

Thanks.  

On Tue, Mar 1, 2022 at 1:51 PM Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org> wrote: 

Zack,

Please provide the address in question and the reason for the appeal.  If you have the invoice number that would be 
helpful also.

Thanks.

David Reinhart

Chief Building Inspector

La Crosse Fire Department

Division of Community Risk Management

400 La Crosse St., La Crosse, WI. 54601

Office: 608-789-7564
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From: Zack Kadlec <zkadlec16@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 6:03 PM 
To: Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Snow Removal 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 

Hi David,  

My name is Zack Kadlec. We had talked on the phone a couple of weeks ago and you had told me to email you in 
regards to the snow removal fine. You had stated that the city council meets on Monday's, and I would like to join that 
meeting to see if I can appeal that fine. If you have any questions you can reach me via email or my number is (507) 
458-4743. Thank you. 

Zack Kadlec 


